
Member Number : 
1 February 2006 

Our Ref: New Val 

Mr T Kneebone 
Somwhere in  
MORLEY WA 6062 

Dear Mr Kneebone 

POLICY NUMBER:  - 1993 Toyota Soarer 

Your Comprehensive policy is due for renewal on 07/03/2006. 

Establishing the value of imported vehicles is often difficult and to overcome this our 
Underwriting Guidelines, require a current valuation certificate for all vehicles 
imported into Australia. 

Please arrange to have your vehicle valued by an independent authorised valuer and 
forward a copy of this valuation to us. Unfortunately this valuation must be at your 
expense. 

Once this valuation is received, we will issue an invitation to renew the policy from 
4pm 07/03/2006 to 4pm 07/04/2006. 

We sincerely thank you for choosing HBF Insurance. If we can be of any further 
assistance, please cpntact one of our Underwriting Team on 9265 6571. 

S Moorfield 
Underwriting Department 

PLEASE FORWARD THIS PORTION WITH YOUR REPLY 

NAME: T Kneebone POLICY NUMBER: 

REFERENCE: Wewillmakeyoupaymoreonewayoranother
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